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1st - BINGO Gr. 5 & 6                   7th -BINGO Gr. 7 & 8  

Students can be dropped off at the Middle School. 
Please pick up students promptly at 8:30. 
Concessions will be sold.  

          Attention  2nd & 3rd graders, come see the Mad 
Science show on March 22nd at 7 pm. This show is 
about Fire & Ice and provides live, interactive and 
compelling educational experience that makes learning 
a blast.     

                                                                   

          In addition to sending in baked and 
store bought items, we are also looking for nut 
free, gluten free and dairy free items. Please 
send all items to the main office on March 15th 
by 9:00 am. If you can help that day please 
contact Kerri kkleine99@gmail.com.                                                                                                                                               

                                                                            

 

 

 

                                     
Are you interested in a position on the 
board. We will not be able to plan future 
events without a full board.  President, 
Corresponding Secretary, and Recording 
Secretary positions are available. Please 
email us info@empto.org. if you are 
interested.  
 
 

                     
 
Thank you Angela Pollina for chairing the 
sweetheart dance and to Michael Valva, Stacy 
Bartholomew and Jessica Stevenson for 
helping. All the kids had a great time! 
 
 
Thank you to Helen Gruber and Dana McCall 
for chairing the Valentine’s Day Bake Sale. 
Thank you to all of the parents who donated all 
of the delicious treats. 
 
Thank you Susan Oldring and Helen Gruber for 
chairing BINGO. The kids had a great time!  
Thank you to Dawn Baynon, Kim Brehm, Lisa 
Johnson, Kerri Kleine, Lizzie McCormick, Pauline 
Esposito, Desiree Schneyer, Andy Oldring, Frank 
Oldring, Markus Rahbari, Lukas Rahbari, Katarina 
Bartholomew, Autumn Ambrose, Keira Csabon, 
and Sydney Anastasia. 
 
 
 

Box Tops for Education  
The next deadline for the elementary school is 
March 29th. 
 
The next deadline for the middle school is April 12th.  
 
 

March dates to remember… 
1st- BINGO Gr. 5 & 6 @ MS 7-8:30 pm 

7th -BINGO Gr. 7 & 8 7-8:30 pm 

11th- Mixed Bag Fundraiser Due 

14th – PTO Meeting @ MS @ 6:30 pm 

Dr. Russo’s book talk on Highly Effective People 

15th - Bake Sale @ MS 

22nd – 2nd & 3rd Grade Assembly @ ES 
Upcoming dates…  

4/16- PTO Meeting @ ES @ 6:30 pm 

5/6-5/10 Teacher Appreciation Week 

5/8 PTO Meeting @ MS @ 6:30 pm 

5/9 Mother’s Day Plant Sale @ MS 

 5/10 Mother’s Day Plant Sale @ ES 
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